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ATTN:  Representative Krug

As I understand this amendment request, you want to require DOT to assess a fee, and
not simply make the fee discretionary.  If in fact you want to allow, but not require, DOT
to assess a fee, please advise and I will promptly prepare a new amendment to replace
“shall” with “may.”

The fee required under this amendment would apply with respect to both school
districts and, if AA1 to AB−369 is adopted by the assembly, private and charter schools.
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